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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOQURCES

2004 Highland Avenue
WISCONSIN Eau Claire, W1 54701-43486

TELEPHONE 715-839-3777
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES TELEFAX 715-839-1605

George E. Meyer
Secretary

March 4, 1994 File Ref: 4440
Chippewa County

Mr. Frank Draxler

Chippewa Valley Regional Airport
720 Oxford Avenue

Eau Claire, WI 54701

SUBJECT: Site Closure for Chippewa Valley Regional Airport Located at
3800 Starr Avenue in Eau Claire, WI

Dear Mr. Draxler:

I have submitted a site closure request to our District Close-Out Committee
for the above-captioned site. Based on the data submitted by Alan Bishop of
Cedar Corporation, the committee recommended that this site undergo closure.

Closure is intended to mean that currently available information indicates
that this site does not pose a threat to the environment. Be aware that if
future data indicates that current or pre-existing activities on this site
have created a threat to the environment, this Department reserves the right
to request additional information and remediation.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at
(715) 839-3775.

Sincerely,

&

John R. Grump
Hydrogeologist
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c: Bill Evans
Alan Bishop, Cedar



